Jana Roberson

From:

pc survey associates, llc <pcsurvey@snet.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 04, 2021 2:50 PM

To:

Jana Roberson

Subject:

RE: Legal Documents for Brooklyn Subdivision

Jana,

Mr. Bell would like to reduce the area of the open space conservation area across Lot 19 of the recently approved subdivision on Church Street. (SD20-002). The approved conservation area bisects the lot in such a way that it is making it hard to market. We would like to remove the middle portion between the wetland areas. This would still leave the open space areas over the minimum15% area requirement. If you could put this on your next meeting's agenda for discussion, I will get you plans depicting our proposal before then.

Thank you,

Paul A. Terwilliger, LS